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MONDAY THERE WILL BE NO CONTINUITY OF
LEARNING AS IT'S MEMORIAL DAY! HOPEFULLY

WE WILL HAVE BEAUTIFUL WEATHER!

END OF YEAR
It’s almost here…. though no exact date yet. We are in the planning stages for a drop off/pick
up coordinated event. Parents dropping off items will be required to wear PPE while on school
property. More details will be coming next week. Please be looking for and compiling books
and other items, such as borrowed instruments or other materials, that need to be returned to
school. If your child is returning to an FCPS school next fall, you may retain the Chromebook
over the summer. We will not be collecting Chromebooks at this time as long as your child is
going to school in Frederick County next year. We are collecting all media center books.
Please search for these now! Here is a link to see the exact books that are checked out to
your child.
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HT7mq2owPyXhhThfxxe4O0PCox6WwR5014B0bW8SY
tI/view

END OF YEAR DROP OFF/PICK UP OF ITEMS
Our staff will be packing up your child’s personal items for you to pick up. The items will be
bagged and tagged with your child’s name. We are asking you to do the same with the items
you will be bringing back. It will be a no contact drop off. Please bag the classroom items you
are returning, one bag for each child please, and label the bag with your child’s name and
grade. We will have designated grade level bins for you to drop the bags in. We would like to
ask you to put all media center books into a separate bag. Just one media center bag per
family is �ne. We will ask you for the names of the media center books you are returning so
that we may check them off as returned. You will then receive the bags with your children’s
items. More to come about days, sign-up times, etc.!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HT7mq2owPyXhhThfxxe4O0PCox6WwR5014B0bW8SYtI/view


FIFTH GRADE END OF YEAR CELEBRATION
As the Governor’s Essential Only Travel is still in effect along with limited group gatherings of
10 or less, we are unable to plan any end of year event other than a virtual one. Therefore, our
�fth-grade end of year event will be a virtual one this year. More to come soon on this.

SUGARLOAF ELEMENTARY 2020-2021
We are gearing up and getting ready take �ight as Sugarloaf Blue Jays next year! If your child
will continue with us next year as we transition to Sugarloaf ES, you will be receiving a virtual
tour link next week to our school. Since your child will be familiar already, he/she will have fun
watching Mr. Clausen give a tour of “their” school.

NEXT YEAR'S TEACHER
In recent years, we have placed your child’s next year’s teacher on the last report card.
Unfortunately, we will not be able to do that this year. For many reasons, our groupings may
not be �nalized by the end of this school near nor may we know how we will be returning in the
fall. Just sharing in advance before report cards go home in June.

FRIENDLY REMINDERS
Tune in to the Weekly Morning Announcements each Monday morning bright and early!
Watch for the weekly newsletter from our school counselor and school psychologist to
come on Tuesdays.
Keep an eye out for birthday hellos to come to your email for your child on his/her
birthday.
Watch for the Thursday Announcements to continue on Thursdays!

If you know of families not receiving FOF information, please have them email
urbana.es@fcps.org. Email addresses are pulled directly from our FCPS student information
system. Please always remember to let us know if you change your email. Thanks!
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